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A Bankruptcy Filing Doesn’t Spell The End For
Retailers
June 1, 2020 Washington, D.C.

Jim Van Horn was quoted in a Vogue Business article, “A bankruptcy
filing doesn’t spell the end for retailers,” regarding the problems faced by
traditional retailers due to COVID-19.

RELATED PEOPLE

James E. Van Horn
Partner
Washington, D.C.
P 202-371-6351
F 202-289-1330
jvanhorn@btlaw.com

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS

Creditors’ Rights, Restructuring and
Bankruptcy

https://insights.btlaw.com/e/i1emg3ssfhvhzea/a4b2f097-8260-4b6a-bd3e-59ef8ef62a9d

